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7th February 2022 
  
Notice of Implementation – Statement of Gas Transmission Connection Charges – Effective 8th 
March 2022 
  
Following review of NTS Connection Application Fees and industry consultation which closed on 4th 
February 2022 , we can confirm that no responses were received.   
 
National Grid hereby gives notice to implement the changes consulted upon to the Statement of Gas 
Transmission Connection Charges with effect from 8th March 2022. 
 
The revised Statement of Gas Transmission Connection Charges (Rev 12) includes the following 
changes. 
 

• Indicative Connection Charges and Examples – includes potential costs savings with regards 
to Remotely Operable Valves / Remote Telemetry Units, and 4G installations. 

 

• Formatting and consistency changes. 
 
Revision 12 of the Statement of Gas Transmission Connection Charges will be available on the 
National Grid website at: 
 
https://www.nationalgridgas.com/connections/applying-connection 
 
If you have questions, please email: 
 
richard.hounslea@nationalgrid.com or box.UKT.customerlifecycle@nationalgrid.com 
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